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Sports Day 

Sports Day is to be held on Friday 27th May 2016 at 1:15pm. Please do not enter the 

school site until 1pm as children are playing. The Black Path gate will be opened at 

1pm. 

Children can come into school in their sports clothes wearing their House Team that 

they are in (red, green, blue or yellow.) 

Children can bring a bottle of water into school and there will also be juice available for the pupils. 

In the event of rain, Sports Day will be postponed. Please check my Blog on Friday 27th May at 

11:30am for an update. 

 

SATS 

I would like to congratulate the children across KS1 and 2 for being resilient and trying their best 

whilst taking summative tests. I was very proud of their positive attitudes and enthusiastic approach. 

Well done. 

 

Robin Wood 2016 

The Robin Wood trip leaves on the morning on the 8th June. Would the children attending please meet in 

the Upper Hall between 9 and 9:15am with their luggage clearly labelled. Medication, money and 

snacks should be clearly labelled and given to Mrs Davies, Mrs Loughlen or Miss Field. 

Please remember that we are due to return between 4 and 5pm on Friday 10th June. We will text to 

confirm the exact time during the journey. 

 

Moving up Day 

All pupils will have the opportunity to meet with their new teacher on Friday 8th July during the 

morning. Please arrive at usual classes for registration. During the morning pupils will meet with their 

new teacher and spend time in their new classroom. 

 

Parents of children attending Year 1 in September 2016 

There will be a welcome session for parents of pupils in Year 1 on September 9th at 9am in school. This 

will demonstrate the continuation of Learning through Play in Year 1 and introduce new a 

Reading/Writing Partnership. 

 

Class Teachers for September 2016 

Reception = Mrs Burgess 

Year 1 = Miss Clarke (Mrs Lewis from September) (Teacher) and Mrs Tait (Teaching Assistant) 

Year 2 = Miss Gallagher (Mrs Crampton from September) 

Year 3 = Mr Wakelam 

Year 4 = Mrs Chadwick 

Year 5 = Mrs Davies 

Year 6 = Mrs Loughlen 

 

Transition 

Year 6 visit for pupils allocated a place at Framwellgate School Durham from September in Year 7 is on 

Friday 8th July. Pupils do not attend the Primary School that day. They are required to make 

arrangements to arrive and be collected from Framwellgate School Durham. 

 

 



 

   

 

 

Phone Contract 

In order to ensure that any mobile phones brought into school by Y5/6 pupils are safe 

during the day, they are required to be brought to the office on arrival and collected at the 

end of the day. So that we can monitor phones being brought into school and ensure that 

parents have given permission for phones to be brought into school, parents will be required to 

complete a ‘Phone contract’ before a phone can be brought into school in September.  

 

Parent Pay 

Thank you to those KS2 parents who are now using Parent Pay to pay for school lunches. In September 

all Nursery fees and School trips will also be able to be paid for via Parent Pay. Logins will be provided to 

all KS1 families by the end of this term. If you need another Account Login for your child, please 

request this at the main office. 

 

School Lunch fees 

Taylor Shaw has informed the school that there will be an increase in the price of a 

school lunch from September. This increase is from £1.95 to £2 per day. 
 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Please note that the Disco date has been changed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday May 

26th  

Y4 Field Studies Trip to Hamsterly Forest 

Friday May 27th Sports Day for Reception, Y1, Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 at 1:15pm 

 Friday May 27th – Monday 6th June  

Half Term 

June 8th – 10th  Robin Wood trip for Y5/6 

Monday June 

13th  

Sports Day (If postponed in May) 

Monday June 

20th  

Summer Disco for all pupils 

Tuesday July 5th Y3 Regional Places of Interest Trip 

Friday July 15th Leavers show for Y6 Parents to attend in Lower Hall – 1:15pm 

Monday July 

18th 

Showcase Assembly in Upper Hall 1:15pm 

Wednesday July 

20th 

Last day of term 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 

September 7th 

Pupils return to school 


